

LITTLE BOOK MINISTRY NEWS

"Our Mission: To deliver the gospel of Jesus Christ to as many people as possible."





Founder - H.C. Godfrey 1918-2010



Terry Godfrey President

Little Book Ministry, Inc.

P.O. Box 4022 Macon, GA 31208-4022

478-283-3872

E-MAIL: littlebookministry@windstream.net

ON THE WEB: www.littlebookministry.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Terry Godfrey President

Barry Godfrey Vice President

Pam Godfrey Secretary/Treasurer

STEVE CHEEK

MAURICE CRONK

JIMMY HASTY

Bob Morgan

FAYE SETSER

ADVISORY BOARD

BUTCH FLOYD
ANDY HOWARD

Here we are almost to the halfway point of the new year! Unbelievable how fast time flies the older we get! Our parents were right when they told us that when we were young. We didn't believe it then – but we sure do now!

FIRST QUARTER 2023

We received many requests for racks and books during January, February, and March. Most were from folks who have never requested books before. It's gratifying, and such a blessing, to hear people say they saw the books in a particular place of business or a church and now want books for their own personal witnessing. Dr. Kevin Eley, pastor of the Union Baptist Church in Chincoteague VA, ordered 600 Easter books for his congregation to distribute at their Easter celebration. Pastor Eley and the folks at Union Baptist are faithful supporters of LBM and we appreciate them sharing the Gospel by using Little Books. We appreciate Dr. Dan Gentry of the Town & Country Animal Clinic in Warner Robins GA allowing us to put two book displays in his veterinary clinic. Thank you so much, Dr. Gentry!

That's what it's all about – all of us who are Christ-Followers working together to distribute the Good News of the Gospel to those who are walking in darkness.

I am sure, like me, you are troubled at all the negative news we are hearing and seeing concerning our culture today. Satan is certainly working overtime in spreading his message of sin and destruction. But, as our friend, Pastor Jeff Powell at Safe Harbor Church in Macon GA, mentioned in a recent church service, "As we see things falling apart, we need to remember they're actually just lining up!" How true! The worse things get in this old sin-cursed the more we should realize that we are that much closer to the return of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, who is going to make all things new!

In January, Kristen Bryant came and picked up books for the "Shine a Light Glow Run," held in Cochran, GA, sponsored by Lakeview Baptist Church and First Baptist Church to benefit the ABC Women's Clinic in Dublin, a faith-based pro-life clinic. There were approximately 150 participants of all ages in the 5K and Fun Run who received a Little Book in the bags given to each runner. Thank you, Kristen, for making Little Books part of this wonderful day. We also want to spotlight Vickie Ross and Joycliff UMC in Macon, GA who distributed books through their "Under the Bridge" ministry to the homeless in January.

A shoutout goes to our dear friend, Ronnie Hinson, of Sonrise Ministries, in Gray, GA who has been keeping our display racks filled in Gray now that Pam and I have moved to Macon. Thanks so much, Bro. Ronnie! He is one of the many who help keep racks filled here in the USA and in many foreign countries. We are very grateful for these faithful servants of the Lord.

Remember – If you would like to be part of reaching the lost for Christ, order Little Books and/or display racks for your area. We guarantee you'll receive a blessing!



